Ms Ros Bates submitted a request to be registered as Responsible Officer of Entrée Vous, a firm
listed on the Australian Government Register of Lobbyists, on 21 May 2008. The Australian
Government Register of Lobbyists became operational on 1 July 2008.

Ms Bates submitted a request to be removed from the Register as Responsible Officer for Entrée
Vous on 9 July 2009. That request was implemented on the Register on 20 July 20009.




